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Lucan ACM 24 October 2017
Motion ID:54932 

"Following reports of increase sightings of rats in the vicinity of the Finnstown estates and also noting the planned works to be carried out at the development of Somerton, this Area Committee requests the Chief Executive report on the measures that can be put into place to reduce the existing problem and mediate against any possible dislodgement of rodents during the proposed construction works."

Response
On the 10 October 2017 correspondence was sent to both company directors of Castlethorn Developments (Adamstown) Unlimited Company. This correspondence detailed the increased rodent activity in the area which you raised and also requested they put in place a pest control contract for the site for the duration of the construction works. 
The HSE offer a free pest control service which is available to householders to bait their private residential properties. This service can be availed of by calling 1850 211 774 or alternatively 076 6955057. 
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